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OUTCOME:  3 - Sport and Recreation 

 

Topic: Appointment of new CEO 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: Farrell, Don 

 

Question:  

 

a) Was the vacancy for the role of CEO of ASADA advertised? 

b) If not, why not? 

c) If so, could you please provide details about how, where and for how long it was 

advertised? 

d) Is it possible to provide the names of all applicants and specify the names of the four who 

were interviewed?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) Yes. 

 

b) Not applicable. 

 

c) The vacancy was listed on the APS Jobs website on 17 February 2017. The position 

was advertised in The Australian Financial Review on 17 February 2017, and The 

Weekend Australian and The Canberra Times on 18 February 2017. The Institute of 

National Anti-Doping Organisation noted the vacancy in their 6 March 2017 

newsletter. Applications closed on 14 March 2017. 

 

d) No. This is an ongoing recruitment process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


